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I love Arkansas and all it's natural wonders- the fact that Pig feces might have the
opportunity to destroy one of these said natural wonders is not only heartwretching
but despicable as well- I hope you find it in you to help the river by denying a
permit to this company- not only will it affect your local resources but also tourism
dollars- if this is allowed to continue people are going to find other rivers to float,
camp, etc. 
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